Minutes August 11, 2015

Board members present were Todd Swain - RE, Neil Cox — Asst RE, Virginia
Apker — Treasurer, Betty Martin — Secretary, and James Stowers. The minutes
of the July meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved as presented.

Solo Report — Jason Baney: The next event is August 16 at the fairgrounds.

Race Report: We have an event scheduled at Hallett next year on the second
weekend in April.

Rally Report: The Miata Club is considering holding another Average Joe Rally.

Rally Cross: We will have an event in October at White Oak, co-sponsored with
Ozark Mountain Region.

Donald Carl is the stock front wheel drive national champion in Rally Cross.
Neil Cox reported on the proposed MIDIV reshuffle. Nothing has been decided.
The directors have appointed a board member to research what is happening in
smaller divisions.

New Business:

James Stowers and Jason Baney will serve on the Nominating Committee.

We need to decide when and where to hold the Awards Banquet.

Betty Martin moved to pay dues again for Adam Myers and Robbie Corcoran in
appreciation of having the meetings at Burnco. James Stowers seconded.
Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin, secretary.



